
Customer Notice: 

Missouri 

 

NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE      
Effective January 12, 2014, the usage rates for   
Business Default Plan for Hierarchical Billing  
will increase by 20% over the currently published   
tariff rates. Please call your Account  
Manager or the number on your bill for more  
information.  

         
 


